
From: Cristian Morar  
Sent: 25 November 2021 11:13 
To: Planning  
Subject: Comments for Planning Application - 2021/5392/T 
 

 
Dear Planning officer.  
 
We are living on the other side of the gardens at high level. We are concerned about the 
application to prune the tree back to the previous point as we do not understand what the "previous 
point" means.  
I want to mention that these two trees are wind protecting our building at the high level where we 
live. 
  
We understand the need to prune trees but we are really concerned about the level of pruning 
mentioned.  
 
We would be pleased if we could be informed how much of the tree will be cut back. 
 
A markup on the attached photo of the trees will suffice to clarify this matter 
 
KR 



PhD. CEng Cristian Morar 
71 Parliament Hill 
 
 


